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With heartfelt joy and gratitude, the WYK Centenary Concert – 百樂, was 
successfully held at the prestigious Hong Kong Cultural Centre Concert Hall on 
4 May 2025.

This is not only a milesone in the centenary celebrations of Wah Yan College, 
Kowloon but also a remarkable display of brotherhood, as alumni and current 
students joined hands to perform on the stage together.

Album

Centenary
Concert

The concert featured an array of performances, 
showcasing the diverse talents of both past and present 
students, from classical pieces to contemporary music. 

Photo credit: WYK Photography Team, 
Au Sen Fung Wilfred
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Centenary Book
Launch
After three years of hard work and perseverance, especially in interviewing 
over 300 Wahyanites across generations (with the most senior ones graduating 
in the 1950s), the Centenary Book was officially launched on our beloved 
campus on 26 Apr 2025.

Special thanks to our team for meticulously tracing archival history, 
uncovering stories that might have otherwise remained hidden.  

The writing and editing process was a labour of love, ensuring that every 
narrative is both engaging and authentic, capturing the essence of what it 
means to be part of our WYK community – including pranks played by your 
mischievous classmates, or how a small deed or a little encouragement from a 
Father or a teacher changed one’s life.

E-shop price: HKD$161.5
Original price: HKD$190
(purchase at The Commercial Press, 商務印書館)

The WYKPSA is liaising with the overseas alumni 
chapters, including UK, Australia, Canada and 
US, on the overseas ordering. Please contact us at 
secretariat@wykpsa.org.hk for details

Photo credit: WYK Photography Team
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Jesuit Education
Forum
With the support of the Centre for Jesuit Education, the Jesuit education 
forum was successfully held on 26 April 2025 at WYK. The forum aims to 
celebrate the unique approach and contribution of Jesuit education. 

In the spirit of Magis, it seeks to explore how this special way to formation 
might be further developed to the betterment of going forward nurturing 
coming generations of boys into young gentlemen in a rapidly evolving 
context.   
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More than 300 participants and guests, including 
world authorities on human formation, spirituality, 
and psychology, Jesuit Fathers, veteran Jesuit school 
leaders, alumni, and frontline Ignatian educators 
came together at this valuable occasion to share their 
insights and exchange ideas.

Photo credit: WYK Photography Team
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John Lo
Sharing Session
We had the privilege of hosting Mr. John Lo (Class of 1985, CFO of Tencent 
Group) on March 29, 2025. The event attracted over 250 alumni, students, 
parents, and teachers, all eager to gain insights from such a distinguished 
professional.

Key Highlights

Focus on Technology: Mr. Lo discussed the evolving landscape of technology 
and its impact across various industries.

Personal Journey: He shared his journey from student life to becoming a 
leader at Tencent, emphasizing adaptability and innovation.

Engaging Q&A Session: Attendees actively participated in a Q&A. Mr. Lo 
provided advice to aspiring professionals and answered questions about his 
experiences.

Community Impact: The event fostered a vibrant atmosphere filled with 
enthusiasm and inspiration. Attendees networked afterward, sharing thoughts 
and experiences, which strengthened connections within our alumni 
community. This gathering underscored the importance of mentorship and 
collaboration across generations, making it a truly memorable occasion that 
celebrated the enduring spirit of our alumni network.
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The Joint Wah Yan Pickleball Club was established in March 2025, bringing 
together enthusiasts from both Wah Yan Colleges. This exciting initiative 
aims to promote physical fitness and brotherhood among alumni. 

Pickleball, a rapidly growing sport that combines elements of tennis, 
badminton, and table tennis, offers a fun and engaging way to stay active. 
Whether you are a seasoned player or new to the sport, the club welcomes 
participants of all skill levels. 

Pickleball
Fun Day

Album

If you would like to know more about the Pickleball 
game or get involved with the club, please contact 
Silas Chan (WYHK’85) at 9141 3198 (Mobile/
WhatsApp). 
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A joint school alumni gathering of WYK x LSC x WYHK Real Estate 
fraternity was held on 15 April 2025. 

Please contact Sheldon Ip (‘96) at 9822-2232 if you would like to join the 
real estate fraternity.
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Real Estate
Fraternity Reunion

WY Rugby
Game

Our alumni will play against teams from a corporation and a rugby club. And 
the games will feature plenty of  grit, hits and tackles!

We look forward to seeing you on 18 May!

For more information about the game and 
WY Rugby, please contact Chris Chan (‘96) 
at 9105 1398.

Facebook

Dear Wahyanites,

The 55th Annual General Meeting (AGM) of WYKPSA will be held on 24 May 2025 (Saturday) and the details are as follows:

Date: 24 May 2025 (Saturday)
Time: 6:00 p.m.
Venue: The Chinese Club
Address: 8/F, 21-22 Connaught Road Central, Hong Kong

55th AGM Notice


